
A Newsletter for GUSD Parents and Community

Board of Education
Mary Boger, President  |  Gregory S. Krikorian, Vice President  |  Christine Walters, Clerk  |  Dr. Armina Gharpetian, Member  |  Nayiri Nahabedian, Member

Copies of this letter in Armenian, Spanish or Korean are available upon request at the school office.

Volume 6

May 2014

Questions? Contact Dr. Sebastian Puccio at spuccio@gusd.net or (818)241-3111, ext. 218.

Myth or Fact

Myth: The federal government will take over ownership of the Common Core State Standards initiative.
Fact: The federal government will not govern the Common Core State Standards. The Common Core was 
and will remain a state-led effort. The NGA Center and CCSSO are committed to developing a long-term 
governance structure with leadership from governors, chief state school officers, and other state policy-
makers to ensure the quality of the Common Core and that teachers and principals have a strong voice in 
the future of the standards. States and local school districts will drive implementation of the Common Core.

Keeping Kids Engaged Over the Summer
Summer is just around the corner. While students deserve a break from recorded reading minutes, 
keeping kids reading and thinking over the summer is key. Let kids choose these books, but be sure to 
suggest books that will challenge and interest them. Be a good example – do some reading too. A great 
idea is to read the same book as your student and discuss that book with him/her. Don’t forget to help 
them find time to read amongst all their summer activities.

If your student struggles to read, books-on-tape are a terrific way to help students through the text. The 
Glendale Central Library is a rich cultural resource for our community and a treasure trove of books for stu-
dents. They also work with the Accelerated Reader program to help kids find books to help improve their skills.

Connect your students reading with trips and activities. The greater Los Angeles area is tons of amazing 
museums that are filled with fascinating and important artifacts and discoveries. Check out the Norton 
Simon Museum or the Pacific-Asia Museum, both in Pasadena. The Huntington Library and Gardens 
has a special children’s garden. Many of these institutions offer summer programs and classes, and 
some are free.

Closer to home, involve your kids in your doings around the house. Cooking, grocery shopping and even 
gardening are rich opportunities for science and mathematics in a real-world scenario. For example, 
have older students figure the grocery budget and shop within that budget at the grocery store. Younger 
kids can practice math through measuring ingredients.

Arts are another important area. Kids can keep a summer scrapbook with artifacts of their own with writ-
ten captions and stories. If you’re traveling over the summer, have them keep a journal or a blog page 
describing your adventures. Having a stay-cation? They can take photos or videos with their phones to 
create multi-media “scrapbooks”.

Summer is a time for fun, so keep reading, explore the world, and we’ll see you in the Fall!

Dates

May 26 - Memorial 
Day Holiday

June 3 - Last day of 
School

August 11 - School 
Opens

Like us:
www.facebook.com/glendaleusd

Follow us:
twitter@glendaleusd

Visit us:
www.gusd.net

Los Angeles Museums:
http://www.latourist.com/index.

php?page=los-angeles-museums

Reading is Fundamental
www.rif.org

Edutopia
www.edutopia.org

City of Glendale
http://www.glendaleca.

gov/government/departments/library-arts-culture

The Huntington Library and Gardens
www.thehuntington.org

Website Suggestions
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